
Success for Year 5 Pupil in Lego 
Brick Wonders Competition  
     
We are so proud of our Year 5 Pupil Gerry Brown, who took part in the Lego Brick 
Wonders Competition which was organised the Derry Strabane Council as part of the 
Legacy Project for Derry City of Culture. The theme of the competition was to create a 
Lego Model which would depict an aspect of the locality in which you live. Gerry, a 
proud Strabanian!!!, created a model of the Alley Theatre with a miniature Ambrose 
the Pig beside it! Out of 146 entrants, our wee Gerry was runner up. We are so proud 
of this achievement! His work is now on display at the Lego Brick Wonders Exhibition 
in the Nerve Centre in Derry. Well done Gerry! 

 
   
 


